
SAHRA Information – Aug 7, 2015 
 

Scam Alert 
SAHRA has been advised that a young man who did a scam return a few years ago, supposedly collecting 
pledges for the Terry Fox Run, is back at it again.  He will state that he lives in the area (often a non-
existent address) and that he had gone to Northern Secondary.  May show a list of neighbours that have 
already donated.  A pleasant young man, noticeably oblong face; sandy, slightly curly short hair; about 5 
foot 9 or 10; slim build. May arrive on a black bicycle with silver rims.  Would suggest that you decline to 

donate and when he leaves call 32 Division to report the incident at 416-808-3200. 

 
Break-In Alert 
SAHRA has been advised of a number of break-ins recently in our area.  Please take special care securing 
your home and please keep an eye out on the properties of your neighbours.  If you see anything 

suspicious, call 32 Division at 416-808-3200.  Attached is the article Focusing on Security which was 
published in the Winter 2013 – it’s all applicable as well to this summer period.   
 


